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      Aiming Higher – Caring Together 

 
5.11.19 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Democratic Services have informed us that St Paul’s CE Primary will 
be used as a voting station in the forthcoming General Election, on 
Thursday 12th December 2019. 
 
Unfortunately, there will be an unavoidable school closure on this 
day. I am writing to you now to give as much notice as possible of 
this closure. 
 
We are very sorry for the inconvenience we know this will bring. 
 

There has been communication sent home that the Christmas 
performances for Class 2, 3 & 4 will be on the 12th December. These 
performances will now go ahead on Wednesday 11th December 
instead at 2.15pm and 6pm. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Wright 
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